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Silver Eagles, 
 We have one new member this month! Okay, I promised pictures of spring flowers this month, but 
no one sent any and the few crocuses that I saw a couple of days ago now are covered in snow! 
What is with this spring! 

New Member:  

Ken Peppard 

Board News:  

Steve Heller's (Law Judges office) wife died a several weeks ago and her funeral was this past 
February 22. There were a number of present and former employees there. 

Jim Cash retired at the end of February and his party was March 13, 2014. No, I didn’t make it to 
the party. I’m a failure! 

Derrick Nash retired March 22, 2014. I heard that several of the lab folks had a lunch for him. I 
tried to contact both without success. Please let them know about us! 

Member News:  

Ken Peppard - My official service at NTSB was from 1986-1990, when I served as Special 
Assistant to Member Nall.  For several years before and after NTSB, I served at the FAA and 
retired in January 2011. 

Apparently Julie Beal’s email address was incorrect on our list. I’ve corrected that on the attached 
contact list. 

Don Libera’s email address has been kicking back undeliverable. Can anyone contact him? 

Misc:  

Don’t forget the Silver Eagle Website: www.precisionwrite.com/SilverEagles.html  

This bit of twisted humor from Al Dickinson: 

Missing Airliner found!( See attached photo!) 



 

Happy May flowers soon, I hope! -and send Pictures! 

Jim Henderson 

 


